& FEBRUARY 1, 1984
Vo Meeting

Present: gary,Bd, Frank, Pam , and Jack Cranmer

Park gates were discussed. When to open and close them was
a major idsue. A suggestion was made by Jack of puttingg heavy
gates = equal to the other new set-be put in to replace the
damaged one by the skating rink. It was felt by the board that
if the Village wants to run the park, they should be prepared
to take on the responsibilities that go with it. It was under-
stood that the gates would be open daily, 7a.ms = 10p.m. = but
it wasn't decided who would be taking on this responsibility.
A meeting can be set up between the Village and the Park Board
if it was needed and wanted. Jack said that problems at the
park do not btart to arise until dark, continuing until La.m.
Ed made a move to open the gates right away until a decision
could be made at the February 13th Village Council Meeting,
It was proposed that Jack will close the gates at his own leisure
and Tim Courtney could open them in the morning on his way to
work, Ed McNemara will take this issue to the Viklage Meeting
to discuss this,.

Quotes on the repair of the fence will be received and handed
to the ¥illage as a result of the retaliation of the big gates,.

Softball repairs and the dugouts were also talked about.
Pavilion improvements may also be made.

As of Nov, 6 = BALANCE ====== 574,14 and the check from
the township will also be here soon, amounting to $1500,
$28.54 for utility lighting is the only bill dues

Next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, March 21, 1984 at
7:30peme in the Birch Run High School Library.
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